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Letter of Intent to Run for Office 
 
 

 
We, the State Officers of the Jurisdiction of Oklahoma, are formally submitting our 
intention to run for reelection for the respective offices: 
 
State Deputy- Matt Maly 
State Secretary- Dennis Kunnanz 
State Treasurer- Chris Victor 
State Advocate- Miguel Grijalva 
State Warden- Steve Rose  
 
We were honored and privileged over the past year to have served the membership, and 
together with the membership, we advanced the vision of Fr. McGivney here in the 
great state of Oklahoma. It is our hope to continue to serve our Brother Knights in our 
current capacities.  
 
I respectfully submit this letter of intent to the minutes of the 115th State Convention of 
the Oklahoma Knights of Columbus. 
 
Vivat Jesus! 
 

 
 
Miguel Grijalva  
State Advocate 
 

                Miguel Grijalva | STATE ADVOCATE | 329274 E 1070 Rd.  | McLoud, OK 74851 


